Northwest

Property Management

wWWw.awpropertymanagement.net

January 5, 2021

RE: Harvest Run Homeowners Association — Wetland Burn Informational Meeting with ILM
Dear Homeowner,

At the Annual Meeting held on October 8, 2020, the Board listened to the Homeowner’s
concerns regarding the prescribed burn that was scheduled for the fall of 2020 and made the

decision to postpone the burn.

We have set up an informational meeting with ILM for the Owners to address them directly
with any concerns, comments, or questions that you may have.

The online meeting has been scheduled for January 19, 2021 at 6:00 PM on Zoom.
To join the meeting, please call 312-626-6799, and follow the prompts as noted:
Meeting ID — 308 044 0324
Participant ID - #

Password — 997626

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact our property manager Sara Hines at
815.459.9187 ext. 229 or email her at SaraH@nwprop.com.

We look forward to the discussion with ILM regarding the burn so we can make the best
possible decision for our community, and look forward to receiving the resident’s input.

Sincerely

The Harvest Run Homeowners Association
And Northwest Property Management.

780 Tek Drive, Crystal Lake, IL 60014 815-459-9187 Fax: 815-459-1306




